
1ST GRADE SCHOOL SUPPLIES LISTS 2025-26  
 
1 Band-Aids - Latex Free - Box 
3 Crayons - Crayola - 24 Ct 
1 Dry Erase Markers - Expo - Black - Fine - 4 Pack  
2 Eraser - Magic Rub - White - 1 Pk  
1 Folder - Plastic Pocket & Prong - Blue 
1 Folder - Plastic Pocket & Prong - Red 
1 Folder - Plastic Pocket & Prong - Green 
1 Folder - Plastic Pocket & Prong - Yellow 
1 Folder - Plastic Pocket & Prong - Orange 
1 Glue - Elmers - Washable School Bottle - 4 oz   
1 Glue - Elmers - Washable Stick - Purple - .21 oz - 12 Pk   
3 Markers - Washable - Crayola - Classic - 10 Ct - Thick   
3 Markers - Washable - Crayola - Classic - 10 Ct - Thin   
1 Paint - Watercolor Set - Crayola - 08 Oval - Washable  
1 Pencil - Ticonderoga - My First Pencil - Tri Write - Sharpened - 12 Ct - Neon Jumbo 
1 Scissors - Fiskar - Kids - 5 Inch - Blunt   
2 Tape - Scotch - Roll/Dispenser - 3/4 x 300  
2 Tissue - Puffs - Ultra Soft - 124 Ct  
2 Wipes - Disinfectant - Clorox - 75 Ct  
1 Zipper Bags - Glad - Quart - 25 Ct (Last name A-L) 
1 Zipper Bags - Glad - Gallon - 20 Ct (Last name K-M) 
1 AVID AP-400 WonderEars Classroom Headphone with Microphone USB-C 
 
Additional Supplies for 1st Grade 
1 Backpack (no wheels)  
1 White oversize t-shirt for Art Class( Should have student's name written in large 
across the FRONT of the T-Shirt) 
1 pair of gym shoes for PE 
1 Complete change of clothes(include:Shirt, pants, underwear and socks), to be kept in the 
locker. This should be replaced throughout the year as needed/match the season. 
 
NOTES 
For the 2025-2026 school year, 1st grade students will use a 10th/11th Generation iPad. The only 
port on these iPads is a USB-C port. 1st graders will need a headset that has both a USB-C 
connector AND a microphone. 
Based on experience, D103 strongly recommends the following headphone for your student:  
AVID AP-400 WonderEars Classroom Headphone with Microphone USB-C. Families can 
purchase at Amazon.com (make sure to select the USB-C style headphones) 

***Cordless Bluetooth headphones are not recommended due to the need to keep them 
charged and because they are considered a security risk and potential disruption during state 
and local assessments.*** 


